
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political scene developments with Aras Habib

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed during his meeting with

the  Secretary-General  of  the  Iraqi  National  Congress,  Mr.  Aras  Habib  13/7/2022,  the

developments of the political situation and the benefits of the next phase, as H.E. held

everyone responsible for ending the political impasse that the country is going through, and

the need to expedite the formation of a national service government using a balanced group of

competent and loyal people, as this has a great impact on reassuring the Iraqi people.


